Approved Change to the Town of Shutesbury Bylaw

Amend date of Annual Town Meeting

February 11, 2020

This pamphlet contains the full text of change to the Town of Shutesbury Bylaw, setting the date for Annual Town Meeting. This bylaw change was approved at the Special Town Meeting held on December 10, 2019, Article 2. The article was approved by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Office of the Attorney General on February 11, 2020.

In compliance with Massachusetts General Law c. 40, section 32 and c. 40A section 5 this pamphlet is being posted in at least five public places in Shutesbury: Town Hall, Post Office, Library, Shutesbury Elementary School, and the Town bulletin board on the corner of Locks Pond Rd. and Lakeview Dr. The pamphlet is also posted on the town website, www.shutesbury.org on the, home page, the Town Clerk page, (found under Departments), and on the Town Bylaw page, under the Information drop down menu. Copies may be obtained upon request to the Town Clerk's office.

Any claims that this bylaw is invalid because of a defect in the procedure by which the by-law was adopted or amended may only be made within ninety (90) days of this posting.

Susan Mosher Town Clerk 259-1204 townclerk@shutesbury.org



P.O. Box 264 Shutesbury, MA 01072 (413) 259-1204 Fax (413) 259-1107 E-mail townclerk@shutesbury.org

Town of Shutesbury

Final Version of Date of Annual Town Meeting Bylaw as amended December 10, 2019:

The date of Annual Town Meeting will be on the last Saturday of April.

Respectfully Submitted,

Susan Mosher, Shutesbury Town Clerk

A TRUE COPY

12/12/19

ATTEST neral